
 

 

 

Date as posted 

 

Dear Year 7 Parent / Carer 

 

 

Re. Year 7 Homework 

 

 

We have been working to get all the new Year 7 students connected to the school's wifi system and 

Google applications this week. While we have got most of them sorted out, unfortunately there are 

still some who are not connected. 

 

As students access their homework via Google Classroom we have decided to postpone the setting 

of homework for a week while we ensure that all students are connected. 

 

I will send a further update next week including details of the homework timetable. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

 

Dr Newbold 

Deputy Head 

 


